DECEMBER
NEWSLETTER 2024

Welcome Back!
| Hope Everyone
Enjoyed Their
Thanksgiving
Break.

Important Dates

December 23, 2024-Jan. 3rd,
No School-Winter Break

January 6th, 2025
Return to School
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Ms. Lindsey’s
Class




Happy Holidays!

December will be a short but very
busy fun month!
We will spend December preparing for
Christmas and the celebration of Jesus birth.
We will be busy with Christmas crafts and
reading lot’s of Christmas books. Our letters
for the month will be J and S.

The children are busy practicing our songs that we
will be singing at our Christmas program on
December 20th at 10am, we hope you can
join us!

A big happy birthday to Jordan who will
celebrate his birthday this month!

Merry Christmas to you all,

Ms. Lindsey



Ms. Trish’s & Ms. Anu’s

Class
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It’s hard to believe that November is over and December is
already here! The children have had so much fun this past
month learning about Thanksgiving, families, and turkeys!
As we move into the month of December, we will
be learning about Christmas and all it includes. From the
birth of baby Jesus to Santa Claus, Christmas songs and lots
of decorations.
For December we will continue our letters S and J, numbers
6/7 and our monthly colors will be red and green.

Thank you parents for all the ways you have shown your
support throughout the year. | wish your family a happy
and healthy New year!

Happy birthday to Avyaan this month!

Ms. Trish & Ms. Anu




Ms. Kate’s Class




Welcome to the month of December in the Toddler
Classroom! We are happy to celebrate this special
time of year with our own Christmas tree
in our classroom! We are so excited to decorate
our tree! We will continue with our crafts in
December including a special Christmas gift for
our parents. We continue hearing Bible stories
each week, in December we will hear the
Christmas story.

In November our crafts included making an
owl and a turkey. We hope you liked them! |
hope everyone enjoyed their Thanksgiving with
family and friends.

Merry Christmas and Have A Blessed New Year!

Ms. Kate






Dear Family,
As we step into December, with the crisp winter air
and the holiday spirit surrounding us,
| wanted to take a moment to celebrate the festive
season and the wonders of nature. This month,
we will continue our Tree Study while incorporating
some Christmas-themed activities and reflections.
With the joy of Christmas just around the corner,
it feels like the perfect time to explore the symbolism
of trees during this festive time, such as the

Christmas tree, and the role they play in our traditions.
We will be observing and comparing trees

to learn about what lives in them, what they
are made of, and who cares for them. This study
will help children explore and appreciate
nature while connecting it to the spirit of the
season. As we delve into ourTree Study,
we will integrate literacy, math, and technology
to explore the topic in depth. Through
hands-on investigations, we will uncover
important concepts in social studies and
science. We wish you a joyous holiday season
filled with wonder, learning, and the warmth of
togetherness.
December Activities:
Making Christmas Tree Ornaments : Week 1
Gratitude Tree : Week 2
Christmas Program : Week 3
Winter break

Ms. Sahana




Dear parents,

As this year ends, | cannot go without thanking all of you, all of
the teachers, Pastor Sara, Mr. Russell, Ms.Moss, Ms. Beckey,
Mr Larry and Ms. Janet, Mr. Tim and Ms. Janet, and the
congregation of Living Saviour Lutheran Church, for a great half
of the school year. Coming into this new position with the
support of the teachers and all of you,
| hope that | have represented Living Saviour Lutheran
Preschool in a pleasing way with respect, love and
professionalism.
| have implemented new things such as 2 off-campus field trips,
we returned international lunch day, we are doing our family
tours differently and more personable by including the
teachers getting involved in the tour, we have had seven
(the number 7 in the Bible mean’s completion), 7 new families join
us along with two new teachers on our substitution list, 11 tours
of the preschool, our 1st Open House, 4 teacher interviews, and
with God on our side this is only the beginning.

Enjoy your time with your family and friends during our
CHRISTmas and Winter Break.

GOD Bless, see you in 2025!

Ms.Elsie



